To: APHIS-AnimalCare

Cc: Frank, Katharine C - APHIS;

Subject: Change in Attending Veterinarian; #93-R-003
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 6:27:44 PM
Hello,

This email is to inform you that as of March 1, 2021, our Attending Veterinarian will be changed to
_ who is currently our backup veterinarian._, our current
attending veterinarian, will be our new backup veterinarian.

Please let me know if you need more information.

Thank you,

<

Sutter Institute for Medical Research
o. (916) 8877175
f- (916) 887-7176

Starting March 3, | will be out on leave until April 287 | will
not have access to email. If you need assistance, please call the
office 916-887-7175 or email
@sutterhealth.org or
@sutterhealth.org. Thank you!

21-03801_000040



